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The Municipality of West Elgin 
22413 Hoskins Line, Rodney, Ontario N0L 2C0 

 

August 3, 2020 

 

Dear Port Glasgow Trailer Park Residents; 

Re: Refund of fees and final day of the 2020 season 
 
Due to the pandemic restricting access to the Port Glasgow Trailer Park, a refund of two 

(2) week’s pro rated Seasonal Fee will be processed for seasonal campers, except 

those who had access to the trailer park as of May 1.  These cheques will be mailed to 

the mailing address on file in early October, if you have moved or changed your mailing 

address, please let the Municipal Office know by calling 519-785-0560. 

 

As per West Elgin Zoning By-law 2015-36, Port Glasgow trailer park will be closed for 

the season at 1:00 p.m. on Saturday October 31, 2020 and all utilities will be shut off.  

There will be no access to the trailer park after this closing date, even if the park is your 

only Ontario residence.  If the border does remain closed, you will need to seek 

alternative living arrangements until May 1, 2021.   

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Municipality of West Elgin  
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